

## THUMBS UP ADVENTURE CLUB COVID-19 POLICY

Following recent announcements, the Thumbs Up Adventure Club (TUAC) committee advises that events will be restarted under current lockdown restrictions according to Covid-19 government guidelines. Please note that lowering of these restrictions is at the present setting, until advised further. The government may have cause to amend at any time, lowering or lifting the current Covid level. Any changes obviously will be advised and likewise members will be kept up to date.

Rules and guidelines for all event organisers and members (including their guests) wishing to participate in TUAC organised events, are listed below. You MUST be double vaccinated to attend ANY organised event. Please forward a copy of your vaccination record to Libby Lyver and this information will be recorded and made available for all event organisers. Send your documents to either libby.lyver@gmail.com or text photos to 021 137 1488

You can access your vaccination record by the following tools:

- 1. My Covid Record <a href="https://app.covid19.health.nz/">https://app.covid19.health.nz/</a> Create a My Health Account to access vaccination records. Forward a screenshot or photo
- 2. Vaccination Card forward a scanned document, photo or screenshot
- 3. MOH Vaccination letter this is a PDF file and can be obtained at: <a href="https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-vaccines/covid-19-requesting-proof-vaccination">https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-vaccines/covid-19-requesting-proof-vaccination</a>
  Forward a copy of the pdf document to <a href="mailto:libby.lyver@gmail.com">libby.lyver@gmail.com</a>

## OR

If you received a small purple card at your vaccination centre listing the dates for shots 1 and 2, this can be sent to Libby, either by taking a photo of the card and texting to 021 137 1488 or by scanning and emailing.

## Rules and Guidelines for event organisers and members

- 1. If planning on attending an event, as a courtesy to event organisers, ring or email them prior to the date to advise your attendance. You must have let Libby know ahead, of your vaccination status.
- 2. Event organisers to be aware that yours, and your group's safety is always paramount. Organisers have total authority to amend / cancel any event at any time and likewise, where safety is concerned to regulate or alter the number of attendees. Organisers are to check the membership list where the vaccination status of members, is recorded

Within the above guidelines, the committee also assumes that all event organisers have been double vaccinated and have advised Libby.

- 3. Please continue to social distance as much as practical.
- 4. Continue to wear a mask as has been mandated by the Government and necessary through this Covid environment.

We hope you can understand the clubs' position on this. We are all trying to keep not only our members safe, but also all staff, of any business we may visit on any event.